TULARE, CALIFORNIA
POST OFFICE BOX 444 . PHONE 6-3406

derving you with pleasure

January 18, 1957

Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

UVear Sir:

This letter will confirm your reception report of Radio Station KGEN,.

Thank you for your interest. We will be conducting our frequency tests
on the second Thurgéday of every month at 1:15 am, PST, and hope you will

try to pick us up again.

Comdially,
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Bob MeVay :
Manager
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